Tms portion of the Montreal Directory (which is presented to
the Subseribers to the Quesec DirecTory) will, it is hoped, be
found useful, particularly by those who have any business to
transact with Montreal; and the undersigned begs to intimate
that the names of the SuBscrIBERS to the QUEBEC DIRECTORY
(but of these only) will, in like manner, be presented to the Sub-

scfibers to the MonTREAL DIRECTORY, thus forming & standing

advertisement for them in that City.

ROBERT W. S. MACKAY.




